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ALTERNATE SAFE SHUTDOWN CAPABILITY

Dear Mr. Reid:

In a telephone conversation on February 17, 1981, Mr. Patrick Sears of NRR
and Mr. Ed MacDougall of BNL requested Florida Power Corporation to re-
submit the Attachment B of our December 17, 1979, submittal concerning
citernate safe shutdown capability modification proposed for Crystal River
Unit 3.

In that regard, Florida Power Corporation hereby submits four (4) copies
(five (5) copies to Mr. MacDougall) of Attachment B for your review.

Should you require any additional information, please contact this office.

Very truly yours,

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION
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cc: Ed MacDougall
Brookhaven National Laboratory
Building 130 -/NOUpton, Long Island, NY 11973

8103oo0'2G
General Oftce 3:m naricunn s: ee: scum , a o ec. 4:42 si pe+e sen cr.ca m32 . e u-eee-u5-


